



Year 6 Camp: Covid-19 Requirement

Dear Year 6 Families,

Due to the current COVID situation, recent policy from the Education Department requires that you consent to the following conditions in order for your child to attend the Year 6 camp.

Be assured the school has sighted the COVID-19 Safety Plan of the camp provider and the school's risk management plan includes strategies to employ should a COVID-19 case be identified amongst the camp participants. By approving your child to attend this camp, you are agreeing to the following conditions:

- Students must present as healthy prior to departure. Anyone with cold/flu-like symptoms will not be permitted to attend for health reasons.
- Should a student present with symptoms while on camp, they will be isolated and parents contacted to collect their child.
- Parents may be expected to collect their child at limited notice.
- When dropping the students off, parents must say goodbye to their child in the parking area and are not permitted to enter into the hut zone.
- When picking the students up, parents must wait for their child in the parking area and are not permitted to enter into the hut zone.
- Students must adhere to hygiene requirements while on camp.

Kind regards, Year 6 Teachers 11th August 2020





Year 6 Camp: Covid-19 Requirement

I have read and understood the COVID requirements mentioned above and will adhere to these requirements.

Signed:	Parent/Caregiver
Parent/Caregiver of	Child Name
Date:	